
Dear	UA	Community,	
	
As	many	of	you	may	have	read	in	the	weekend	news,	our	dear	friend,	alumna	and	devoted	
supporter	Grace	Schaible	passed	away	on	June	9.	Grace	was	an	incredible	woman	who	served	
our	state,	our	community	and	our	university	with	integrity,	wit	and	an	admirable	leadership	
style.	
	


